Carrie Fairlex

Subject: Indoor tennis facilities

Our town is a hub of many communities ( Meaford, Thornbury, Collingwood, Wasaga , Stayner
and Creemore) which is in desperate need of an indoor racquets facility. Presently we only
have the one at Montera which doesn’t even come close to meeting the needs of the public.
Furthermore it’s only part time, poorly lit with an inadequate surface.

The old Tees Please would be an ideal location. | am a newly retired physician and a multi-
racquet enthusiast. | am living on the property of Osler Bluff. A good majority of our members
would fly at the possibility of this.

The eight court bubbled facility in Newmarket sold out its membership in one day.

A racquets facility at Tees Please with tennis, pickle ball and padel would be an instant winner.
If you sent out a poll to get interest in joining with an annual fee etc, your concerns about
financial viability would be instantly dismissed.

Dr Virginia Griffin

TBM resident.





